ANAND KUMAR 1AS

Managing Director

S NRDCL TR

To,

Mr. Tomohide Ichiguchi (Senior Representative)
JICA INDIA

28, Barakhamba Road,

New Delhi-110001

Authorisation letter for EIA

Subject: -Authorisation letter of EIA for Double Laning (with paved shoulder)
of Section Tura-Dalu (Km 85 to Km 95 & Km 101 to Km 145) of
NH-51 in Meghalaya and Section Aizawal to Tuipang (Km8 to Km
380) of NH-54 in the state of Mizoram under JICA funding.

Sir,
Please refer to your letter no. JICA (ID) 27-738 dated 26™ Oct, 2015 as per
which a request has been made to NHIDCL for issuing an Authorisation

- Letters for Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) related to the subject
mentioned projects.

2. NHIDCL hereby confirms that the EIA reports prepared for the proposed
widening and improvement of indicated Sections of NH-51 and NH-54,
are for official reference/record of JICA. NHIDCL authorises their
contents and commits to implement needful measures to mitigate
negative impact as articulated in JICA documents in consonance with
prevalent guidelines of MoEF/GOI or the concerned State Governments.

Yours faithfully,

b

Anand Kumar
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